Heiser-Ertel, Lauren

Subject: FW: In support of suites at breese Stevens.

From: Patrick DePula <} -

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 3:55 PM

To: PLLCApplications <landmarkscommission@cityofmadison.com>
Cc: Bailey, Heather <HBailey@cityofmadison.com>

Subject: In support of suites at breese Stevens.

Members of the Landmarks Commission,

I’'m writing to express my support of the amended suite design at Breese Stevens Field. | think it is important to have a
variety of seating to best enable this fledgling pro soccer team to succeed. As a business owner in the neighborhood |
believe it will have a beneficial effect on commerce. | like that the design affords the opportunity to disassemble the
suites in order to preserve the historic look of the stadium. Please consider allowing the operators of the facility to
include suite seating.

Sincerely,

Patrick DePula
Owner/Chef

Salvatore’s Tomato Pies.
912 E Johnson St
Madison, WI 53703
608.345.8083

Sent from my iPhone





